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20 Mar 2024 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
OSDS-2024-047     

AMENDMENT TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM OSDS-2024-046 

(DISTRIBUTION OF THE 2022 DCP PACKAGES  
TO RECIPIENT SCHOOLS) 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned 
Public Elementary and Secondary Schoolheads Concerned 

1. Relative to Division Memorandum OSDS-2024-046 dated March 19, 2024,
titled Distribution of the 2022 DCP Packages to Recipient Schools, please be
informed that paragraph no. 3 of the said memorandum is hereby amended as
follows:

“Transportation expenses are chargeable against the DCP Hauling Fund 
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.” 

2. All other provisions stipulated in the above-cited memorandum are still
enforced.

3. For inquiries, contact Ms. Joanne Gay C. Alquiza at 
joannegay.alquiza@deped.gov.ph. 

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

 RUTH L. ESTACIO PhD, CESO V 
 Schools Division Superintendent  

Encl.: N o n e 

Reference: N o n e 
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